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OffiCE OF n-IE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE: 

WEAPONS SYSTEMS EVALUATION GROUP 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. ·- . 
f 

16 April 1952 

Dear Bill: 

In reply to your letter of 4 April, I should like 

to keep the publications listed a little longer--on the 

chance that ~ ~ be able to read more of them before 

leaving here. 

It was ver,y pleasant to see you the other night at 

the Cosmos Club, and expect that too may happen again.\ 

Dr. William F. Friedman 
Department of Defense 

Very sincerely yours, 

~ 
H. P. ROBERTSON 
Director of Research 

Ar.med Forces Security Agency 
Washington 25, D. C. 
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